



GREAT OAKS COLLEGE

College Newsletter

6.10.2023



Kate's Corner

Hello everybody,

This week it has been great to move around the college seeing all the brilliant things going on; Halloween decoration making, music sessions, farm encounters....such different activities!







Lots of very different activities









happening

College

this week!

I have also been speaking with parents about the Preparation for Adulthood pilot which aims to support all our young people with their transition to adult support services. I think this is an extremely positive step and will provide the support to our young people that they need to access life past Great Oaks and into adulthood. If you would like more information about this then please get in touch.

Have a sunny weekend! Kate

F16 had our first visit to the farm today. We were really helpful! As well as seeing lots of the animals, we picked food for the Guinea pigs and supported with the moving of benches so people at the farm can sit down for their breaks.









Skills Builder Challenge









information

do you





have

a

trip

to a

place?

Imagine that you are going on a trip to a place that you have never visited.

What information do you need to know to successfully plan the trip and make it as fun

Make a list of the questions that you need to answer and where you might be able to find the information you need.













DYSLEXIA Awareness Month 2023

ADHD AWARENESS MONTH







A16's Student Zone



A16 are







playground area and the sensory area.





